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NEWS AND UPDATES 

BULL RUNNER ROUTE C ON DETOUR MAY 10-21 DUE TO 
ROAD CLOSURES ON GENSHAFT DRIVE 

05/06/2021 

Beginning May 10, Bull Runner Route C will be on detour as portions of Genshaft 
Drive will be closed. Please use Route A or Route E for connections to the Library, 
Math and Engineering, and Alumni Drive.  
 
For more information, call 813-974-6902 or email us at bullrunner@usf.edu. You 
can track our buses live at usfbullrunner.com. 
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